

June 10, 2016



Connie Goodall
Municipal Representative on Steering Committee
Alice Munro Writers and Readers Festival
274 Josephine St.
Wingham ON NOG 2W0

Dear Ms. Goodall:

On behalf of the Ontario Arts Council (OAC), I am pleased to inform you that Alice Munro Writers and Readers Festival has been awarded a Literary Festivals and Organizations Projects grant towards Alice Munro Festival of the Short Story.

Note that by accepting this grant, you are agreeing to the terms and conditions as outlined in your signed application and further detailed in the enclosed Terms and Conditions document.

The following are the details of the grant:

- \$6,500
- The final report is due no later than September 2, 2017.
- The final report form is available at <a href="http://www.arts.on.ca/Page5446.aspx">http://www.arts.on.ca/Page5446.aspx</a>. In addition to this form you must also complete and submit the budget form from your original application. A printed version of this document is available upon request. Please contact Helen Floros, Literature Program Administrator at <a href="https://www.arts.on.ca/Page5446.aspx">https://www.arts.on.ca/Page5446.aspx</a>. In addition to this form your original application. A printed version of this document is available upon request. Please contact Helen Floros, Literature Program Administrator at <a href="https://www.arts.on.ca/Page5446.aspx">https://www.arts.on.ca/Page5446.aspx</a>. In addition to this form your original application. A printed version of this document is available upon request. Please contact Helen Floros, Literature Program Administrator at <a href="https://www.arts.on.ca/page5446.aspx">https://www.arts.on.ca/page5446.aspx</a>. In addition to this form your original application. A printed version of this document is available upon request. Please contact Helen Floros, Literature Program Administrator at <a href="https://www.arts.on.ca/page5446.aspx">https://www.arts.on.ca/page5446.aspx</a>. In addition to this form your original application. A printed version of this document is available upon request. Please contact Helen Floros at 1-800-387-0058 ext. 7440.

This decision was made by a jury that carefully reviewed your request in the context of OAC's Strategic Plan, the program criteria, the range of applications within the program deadline and the program budget. Projects were assessed based on artistic merit, impact and viability as described in the program guidelines.

The jury was made up of artists and arts professionals with broad knowledge and experience of literary arts practice, and diverse cultural backgrounds and regional perspectives.

As a further condition of the receipt of OAC funding, you are required to acknowledge OAC's support by using our logo in all forms of communication related to the artistic activity for which you were funded. This includes advertising, informational documents, websites and other electronic communication. Please note that the OAC logo can be downloaded from our website in various formats.

You may be interested to know, that OAC has been working hard to raise awareness of public support to the arts among our Members of Provincial Parliament (MPPs). Each time a group or organization receives a grant, OAC sends the organization's MPP a letter announcing the grant amount and the activity being funded. We strongly encourage you to add your MPP to your mailing list and invite her or him to the activity if there is a public presentation.

Should you wish to discuss your grant, please call me at (416) 969-7438 or toll-free in Ontario at 1-800-387-0058 ext. 7438.

OAC is pleased to support you at this time and wishes you continued success in your endeavours.

Yours sincerely,

Jack Illingworth
Literature Officer

JI/hf

Encl. Cheque

Literary Festivals and Organizations Projects Results Announcement Terms and Conditions

cc. Mr. Rick Sickinger, Chair, Steering Committee